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January 4, 2022 

Dear SPF community, 

I am sharing this article as a follow up to my most recent communication referencing the 
importance of the appropriate choice in masks. The right mask has been proven to be an 
effective mitigation tactic against the omicron virus. 

Masking Article 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Joan Mast 
Superintendent 

 

 

https://www.npr.org/sections/health-shots/2021/12/23/1066871176/mask-n95-omicron-contagious

